For those of you who live under a rock, last Tuesday a new CD came out from a band called Zwan. This band features some familiar faces, including none other than former Smashing Pumpkins frontman Billy Corgan on vocals and guitar. Joining Corgan is another former Pumpkin, Jimmy Chamberlin on drums, Paz Lenchantin of A Perfect Circle fame on bass and background vocals, former Chavez guitarist Matt Sweeney (also sings background vocals), former Tortoise guitarist Dave Pajo, and Paz’s sister Ana Lenchantin even lends her talents on cello to the album.
Over the past week I had a chance to listen to their debut album “Mary Star of the Sea”, thanks to Jim Needle and the magic of CD burning, and I personally recommend the album to not only people who loved the Pumpkins, but to anyone who loves straightforward rock. 

Those of you who are familiar with the Pumpkins’ career will probably note the resounding religious themes in the album. I’m not going to venture into the mind of Billy Corgan’s religious beliefs in this article, simply because I don’t have the time, space or energy to complete a piece like that. But, I will recommend reading either the article in this week’s edition of Rolling Stone entitled “Billy Corgan’s second coming” or MTV.com’s article entitled “Billy Corgan In Search Of Personal 'Jesus' On Zwan Debut.” Corgan is also set to make a cameo appearance as a wig-wearing doctor in video director Jonas Åkerlund's debut movie Spun, staring John Leguizamo.

The band is currently overseas, but upon their return they will be paying a show at the Agora Theatre in Cleveland, OH on March 24th. And, if you want to take a roadtrip they will be playing some shows with The Queens Of The Stone Age in including one at the University Of Buffalo on April 04th.


In related news, it appears as though bassist Paz Lenchantin has left A Perfect Circle to join Zwan full-time as rumors have begun to circulate recently regarding the remaining members of A Perfect Circle auditioning new bassists. No official word has come down on the matter as yet. Paz’s (possibly)-former A Perfect Circle bandmate Troy Van Leeuwen, who has been handling the touring guitarist duties for the Queens Of The Stone Age, is currently working with Nick Oliveri of Queens Of The Stone Age on the new release from Oliveri's side project Mondo Generator. 

And, as far as A Perfect Circle goes, they reconvened to begin the writing/recording process on January 17th. It is also rumored that the long lost Lollapalooza Tour will be reawakened this year possibly featuring Jane's Addiction, The Queens Of The Stone Age, Audioslave and Incubus.
